
  

 

 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
             (Non Profit – Public Service) 

          Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

INFORMATION REQUESTED 
                     

The Receiver of Wrecks is attempting to identify the owner of a 1979 29’ Catalina sailboat that has been 

abandoned on a mooring buoy in Tsehum Harbour, Sydney BC, for the past two months. With the 

assistance of the US Border Patrol Blaine Sector Intelligence Unit, it has been determined that the vessel 

was registered in Tacoma, Washington, but appears to have been sold. The vessel is still displaying 

Washington Registration Number WN 4104 JE. If you are able to assist, please contact the Receiver of 

Wrecks for the Pacific Region, Bob Gowe at 604-775-8867 or Cst Jamie Gibson at VPD Marine Unit 

(jamie.gibson@vpd.ca) 

                    

                                                            

 

                                    

  

www.stolenboats.ca 

 


